
Where we want to go… 
We are extremely grateful to all of those 
who have supported us in our first four 
months since inception. We want to 
continue our momentum and stay true to 
our values. We want to ensure people who 
are experiencing homelessness can manage 
their periods with dignity and on their 
terms. We believe all people deserve a 
choice in how they manage their periods 
and we believe together we will eradicate 
the stigmas related to periods. We hope to 
grow our service area, create partnerships 
with community organizations and 
facilitate awareness presentations for 
schools and community groups.  
	
  
Connect with us: 

RedDotProjectToronto.org 

RedDotProjectToronto@gmail.com 

@RedDotProjectToronto 
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Who we are. 
Mission 
To provide people who are experiencing 
homelessness in Toronto the 
opportunity to manage their period in a 
safe and hygienic way. 

 
Vision 

All people have the opportunity to manage 
their periods while preserving their 

dignity. 
	
  

We Value 
§   and recognize the plight of women 

and transgender people who 
experience homelessness 

§   a person's choice to manage their 
period on their terms  

§   the strength, diversity of thought and 
experience of the people we serve 

§   the input we receive from people 
experiencing homelessness as to how 
we can best serve them 

§   integrity and transparency in how 
we operate 

	
  

	
   	
   What we’ve been up to. 
May & June 

§  Created our mission, vision, values and goals 
§  Launched website, blog, social media and online 

crowdfunding campaign 

July 

§  Fundraising campaign with Vietnamese Grace 
Alliance Church 

§  Fundraising campaign with Burning Bears of 
Metro Pacific Baseball league 

§  First delivery on July 23, 2017 
o   40 kits prepared 

August 

§  Donation box setup at Meridian Credit Union 
(297 Wellington St, Aurora) 

§  Donation box setup at Doctors on Bayview 
(15900 Bayview Ave, Aurora) 

§  Second delivery on August 27, 2017 
o   42 kits prepared 
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